
 

 

 

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  JAMES H. TROGDON, III 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 
 

Mailing Address: 

NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION FOUR OFFICE  

POST OFFICE BOX 3165 
WILSON,   NC     27895 

Telephone: (252) 640-6400 

Fax: (252) 234-6174 

Customer Service:  1-877-368-4968 

 

Website: www.ncdot.gov 

Location: 

509 WARD BOULEVARD 

WILSON, NC  27895 

 

 

 

 
June 1, 2017 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE IN LET DATES 
 

 

Subject:  ASPHALT SURFACE TREATMENT in JOHNSTON AND 

WAYNE COUNTIES (DISTRICT 3) 

 
Project Description:  DD00218  

 

To All Bidders: 
 

 

Due to errors in the route listings, this proposal has been taken down. 

 

It will be reposted with a revised let date of June 27, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information or questions, please contact me by phone at 252-640-6416 or by email at 

ccauley@ncdot.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. Charles Cauley, PLS 

Division 4 Contracts and Proposals Engineer 

 

JCC/ 

 

 

6/1/2017
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